

# Year 3 Brunel and Stevenson Classes Newsletter: 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back! We hope that you have had a restful half term break and are ready to continue working hard and being kind! We were so impressed at the end of last term about their knowledge of the Stone Age and we can't wait to see what brilliant writing they produce in the next couple of weeks.

## **Topic: Light**

This term, we are going to be learning about light in science and exploring how light is used in film-making, art and religious stories. In PE, we will be doing Commando Jo, which involves working together to complete challenges. In PSHE, the children will be learning about democracy.



## **PE Kit and Forest School**

Please ensure your child brings their correct PE kit to school on <u>Monday and Friday.</u>
<u>Forest School</u> is on <u>Thursday</u> so children must bring wellies and a warm coat. All personal belongings should be clearly labelled.

### **Homework and Reading**

All children must have their reading diary and reading book in school every day. Please make sure reads are recorded in the reading diary. Please make sure that all books are returned in good condition or you will be charged £5 per book.

Children will be given homework every Monday and we expect this to be returned by the following Monday.

### **Spelling**

Children will be given a login for Spelling shed (https://www.edshed.com/en-us/login) and we will assign spelling tasks for them to complete. We are trialling this for the first time so please be patient with us as we get to grips with it too.

If you need anything, just give us a shout.

Miss Mullins, Miss White and Mrs Kaur.

Victoria Primary School | Ainsworth Drive, The Meadows, Nottingham NG2 1FX
Telephone: 0115 915 3898 | Email: office@victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk | Website: www.victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk
Executive Head Teacher: Helen Duffy BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH | Head of School: Russell Gray MA (Cantab), PGCE, PGDip

